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November 27, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Stephen Hayes 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301-3398 
 
 
RE: UM 1806, Gigabit Exemption Reporting Under SB 611 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hayes: 
 
 
Pursuant to ORS 308.681 (1)(b) the Oregon Department of Revenue is required to report to the Public 
Utility Commission the effect on property taxes, by company, of ORS 308.677.  The department granted 
no exemptions under 308.677 for the 2017-18 tax year. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Hillstrom 
Principal Appraiser Analyst 
(503) 945-8241 
mike.shane.hillstrom@oregon.gov 
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